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Addendum #1 
RFQ #29-20, Nash St. and Old Clearwater Bay Improvements Consulting Services 

March 6, 2020 
 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the following addendum serves to provide clarification and to 
answer the questions received on RFQ #29-20, Nash St. and Old Clearwater Bay Improvements 
Consulting Services. 
 

Question 1:  Who will be the City’s Project Manager? 

Answer to Question 1:  Phuong Vo, Lead Engineering Specialist, will be the City’s Project 
Manager. 
 

Question 2:  Who is on the evaluation committee? 

Answer to Question 2:  Currently, the evaluation committee for this RFQ is composed of 

Roger Johnson, Engineering Manager; Phuong Vo, Lead Engineering Specialist; Melvin 

Maciolek, Stormwater Maintenance Manager; Glenn Daniel, Water, Reclaim and 

Wastewater Collections Manager. 

 

Question 3:  Will there be a pre-proposal conference/meeting? 

Answer to Question 3:  No, there will not be a pre-proposal meeting. 

 

Question 4:  What are the estimated design fees? 

Answer to Question 4:  The design fees have not been determined.  A well-defined scope 
of work with allocated design fees will be developed and negotiated during the Work 
Order initiation process with the selected firm. 
 

Question 5:  What is the funding source (City or FDOT funds)? 

Answer to Question 5:  The City of Clearwater will fund this project. 
 
 
End of Questions and Answers  
 
 
End of Addenda 
 


